
SPECIAL HOUSEHOLD ACCOMODATION: 

 

The City of Holdenville will request a special residential collection for those 

individuals having a medical issue that prevents them from bringing the poly cart to the 

curb. A signed letter from a practicing physician stating the reasons for the inability to 

move the poly cart from the house must be delivered/mailed to City Hall. Upon receipt of 

the letter, the City will inform GFL of the special accommodations granted to the 

residential customer. Please allow at least ten (10) business days for the change to be 

implemented.  

 


